
Please make checks payable to 
The Community Foundation of the Holland/Zeeland Area.  

Please write “Hudsonville Education Foundation” on the memo line 
and return check and this form to the address below 

on or before December 31.
The portion below will be given to the staff member

to notify them of your donation.

Christmas is a great time to recognize those special people - teachers, coaches, 
counselors, bus drivers, and other staff members - who are a positive influence 
in your child's life and school experience.  One way to show your appreciation 
is by making a donation in their name to the Hudsonville Education Foundation.  
It's a gift that will continue to give.  When a donation is made to the Foundation, 
the name of the honoree will be posted in each building and notification of your 
donation will be sent to them. 

The Hudsonville Education Foundation is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization 
that was founded to enrich and enhance education in Hudsonville Public 
Schools by funding projects and programs that will directly impact Hudsonville 
students.  The HEF is managed by The Community Foundation of the Holland/
Zeeland Area.  

Your donation will not only honor a staff member but will help fund future 
grants that will directly impact Hudsonville students.

This gift is in appreciation of:        

Position/Building:         

Given By:

Name:            

Address:         

City:      State:    Zip:   

Your Message to Designee:

                

                

                

                

Gifts of Appreciation

Return to:
Hudsonville Education Foundation
3886 Van Buren Street
Hudsonville, MI 49426

For more information
please call 669-1740, ext. 1

Amount of Gift:    


